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From: Claire Cunneen <Claire.Cunneen@tii.ie>

Sent: Wednesday 14 August 2024 13:32

To: Eimear Reilly

Cc: Aidan Foley; Callum O'Reilly; Shaun McGee; Niamh Thornton

Subject: RE: ABP Case Number: ABP-314724-22 / Railway (Metrolink — Estuary to Charlemont

Via Dublin airport)} Order [2022] Metrolink, Estuary through Swords, Dublin airport,
Ballymun, Glasnevin, City Centre to Charlemont, County Dublin

Attachments: Letter from TIl to ABP dated 14 August 2024.pdf; Newspaper Notices_Combined
Files_August 2024.pdf; Letters Issued 240802.pdf

Caution: This is an External Email and may have malicious content. Please take care when
clicking links or opening attachments. When in doubt, contact the ICT Helpdesk.

Dear Ms Reilly,
Please see attached letter signed by Mr Aidan Foley for and on behalf of TII.
Yours sincerely,

Claire Cunneen

Senior Solicitor

Transport Infrastructure Ireland

Address: Parkgate Business Centre, Parkgate Place, Parkgate Street, Dublin 8, DO8 DX10
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From: Claire Cunneen

Sent: Monday, July 22, 2024 4:53 PM

To: e.reilly@pleanaia.ie

Subject: ABP Case Number: ABP-314724-22 / Railway {(Metrolink — Estuary to Charlemont Via Dublin airport) Order
[2022] Metrolink, Estuary through Swords, Dublin airport, Ballymun, Glasnevin, City Centre to Charlemont, County
Dublin

Dear Ms Reilly,

Please see attached letter signed by Mr Aidan Foley for and on behalf of Tl in response to your recent letter of
1 July.

Yours sincerely,

Claire Cunneen
Senior Solicitor



